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Pool Reminders 
 

The pool will be open until October 5.  Please 

remember to pick up after yourselves and close the 

umbrellas when you leave 

 

Fence 
 

The current configuration of the fence is what we 

are required to have by the county. 

 

Halloween Party  
     

The Halloween party will be Sunday, October 25, at 

the pool parking lot from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

Come for games, food, and fun! 

 

Trick or Treating 
 

Neighbors can meet for trick or treating at the pool 

parking lot on October 31 at 6:30 p.m.  We will 

have pizza and then proceed. 

 

Christmas Party 
 

The Christmas party will be on Saturday, December 

12, from  

 

6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m at the house of Gary and 

Susan Graham.  Their address is 5305 Forest Brook 

Parkway.  Thanks to the Grahams for hosting this 

party. 
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